
 
 

The Blending & Braiding Funds to Support Early Childhood Programs Training is a fiscal 

training designed help child care programs understand restricted and unrestricted funding. The 
training will provide strategies and techniques to combine different types of funding in order to 
serve a diverse population with a variety of needs.  
 
Participants will: 

 Define the terms blending & braiding. 

 Review several scenarios of blending & braiding funds,  

 Have the opportunity to walk through the stages required to develop a blended or 
braided fiscal model for their own programs.   

This training closely follows the New York State Blending & Braiding Funds Guide. 
 
LINK FOR THE JUNE 6 and 22 TRAININGS:  (attend just one class) 
 

↓  ↓ 
https://earlycareandlearningcouncil.salsalabs.org/blendingandbraiding 

  Date:       TIME:         Cost: 
  June 6, 2022     9:00 AM – 12:30 PM    Free of Charge 
  June 22, 2022    9:00 AM – 12:30 PM    Free of Charge 
 

This training is ideal for directors, board members, and finance staff at: 
 Child Care Centers 

 School-Age Child Cares 
 Head Start and Early Head Start grantees 

 Programs with Prekindergarten classrooms 

 

Current and potential New York State child care programs are invited to attend, again, free of charge. 

 

There are still a number of Blending & Braiding 
trainings still available for providers to attend.   
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
The June 6 and 22 classes will be presented 

by our very own Donna Striffler! 
 

Below is the link to register for this training. 


